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rural migration to examine the theoretical construction of counterurbanisation as a pervasive feature of most modern
Western societies and, in a series of specially written contributions based on original research, indicate the problem
and issues that the process involves, touching on class, gender, community, conflict, economic and social change,
isolation and lifestyle. This is an important summary of "state-of-the-art" research in this important field of
population geography.
Population, Modernization, and Social Structure Calvin Goldscheider 1971
Mixed Design of Integrated Circuits and Systems Andrzej Napieralski 2012-12-06 Very fast advances in IC technologies
have brought new challenges into the physical design of integrated systems. The emphasis on system performance, in
lately developed applications, requires timing and power constraints to be considered at each stage of physical design.
The size of ICs is decreasing continuously, and the density of power dissipated in the circuits is growing rapidly. The
first challenge is the Information Technology where new materials, devices, telecommunication and multimedia facilities
are developed. The second one is the Biomedical Science and Biotechnology. The utilisation of bloodless surgery is
possible now because of wide micro-sensors and micro-actuators application. Nowadays, the modern micro systems can be
implanted directly into the human body and the medicine can be applied right in the proper time and place in the
patient body. The low-power devices are being developed particularly for medical and space applications. This has
created for designers in all scientific domains new possibilities which must be handed down to the future generations
of designers. In this spirit, we organised the Fourth International Workshop "MIXED DESIGN OF INTEGRATED CIRCUITS AND
SYSTEMS" in order to provide an international forum for discussion and the exchange of information on education,
teaching experiences, training and technology transfer in the area of microelectronics and microsystems.
How to Pass OSCP Series: Windows Privilege Escalation Step-By-Step Guide Alan Wang 2020-11-13 This book is the first of
a series of How To Pass OSCP books and focus on techniques used in Windows Privilege Escalation. This is a step-by-step
guide that walks you through the whole process of how to escalate privilege in Windows environment using many common
techniques. We start by gathering as much information about the target as possible either manually or using automated
scripts. Next, we search for misconfigured services or scheduled tasks, insufficient file permission on binaries or
services, vulnerable kernel, vulnerable software running with high privileges, sensitive information stored on local
files, credential saved in the memory, registry settings that always elevate privileges before executing a binary,
hard-coded credential contained in the application configuration files, and many more. Table of Contents Introduction
Section One: Windows Configuration Chapter 1: AlwaysInstallElevated Section Two: Domain Controller Chapter 2: Zerologon
Section Three: Windows Service Chapter 3: Service - Insecure File Permission Chapter 4: Service - Unquoted Path Chapter
5: Service - Bin Path Chapter 6: Service - Registry Chapter 7: Service - DLL Hijacking Section Four: Scheduled Tasks
Chapter 8: Scheduled Tasks Section Five: Windows Registry Chapter 9: Autorun Chapter 10: Startup Applications Section
Six: Windows Kernel Chapter 11: Kernel - EternalBlue Chapter 12: Kernel - MS15-051 Chapter 13: Kernel - MS14-058
Section Seven: Potato Exploits Chapter 14: Juicy Potato Chapter 15: Rogue Potato Section Eight: Password Mining Chapter
16: Password Mining - Memory Chapter 17: Password Mining - Registry Chapter 18: Password Mining - SiteList Chapter 19:
Password Mining - Unattended Chapter 20: Password Mining - Web.config Section Nine: UAC Bypass Chapter 21: User Account
Control Bypass For more information, please visit http://www.howtopassoscp.com/.
Aging Options (East King County) Rajiv Nagaich 2013-05-01 Each day in the United States, 10,000 people become eligible
to retire. For these individuals, and the thousands of others already retired, retirement issues loom large. Though
visions of retirement for most start out as a joyous anticipation of being engaged in activities we did not have time
for when working, re-engaging with friends and family, visiting new and exotic places and the like, these visions can
be short-lived for many unprepared retirees. The primary reason? An episode with illness (such as a stroke, heart
attack, cancer, or a diagnosis of Alzheimers, Parkinsons) can leave the whole family in chaos and render the ill person
a huge burden on loved ones. Unplanned illness can lead to many undesirable outcomes, including: A forced and unwelcome
move to an institutional care setting; Loss of assets to cover the high cost of care not covered by Medicare and other
health insurance; and, A significant burden being placed on loved ones of the ill person. This reality is quite visible
to aging Americans who harbor significant anxieties over these issues. For most, this will be the time when we will
realize that Medicare does NOT cover long-term care needs in any meaningful fashion. All this leads to the fact that a
bout with illness can quickly render traditional retirement planning ineffective in addressing the most critical
retirement concerns aging Americans harbor; however, the good news is with proper planning these concerns can be
addressed. So what is proper planning? It is coordinated and comprehensive planning around healthcare, housing,
financial, and legal issues. It is planning that can help you: Avoid institutional care if that is at all possible;
Locate the most appropriate housing alternative if aging at home is not possible Protect your assets not only from
probate costs and estate taxes, but from uncovered long-term care and medical costs as well; and, Not become a burden
on your loved ones in case of incapacity. The AgingOptions Guide is a primer on these issues and how to develop a plan
to have a better retirement than might be possible.
Blended Learning Pete Sharma 2007 The ideal companion for any teacher interested in the use of technology in the
language classroom, Blended Learning provides a practical overview of the technology currently available. It combines
basic information for the technological novice with sophisticated ideas for using technology in the classroom. Teachers
are offered practical ideas and suggestions for ways to use technology to enhance and support students' learning. The
authors also examine the implications of the use of technology for language teaching methodology in general.
Circulation in Third World Countries R Mansell Prothero 2012-06-25 Circulation is common in Third World countries and
involves reciprocal flows of people, goods and ideas. The essays in this volume, first published in1985, discuss
concepts associated with circulation in its various forms, and they present empirical evidence based on field work from
holistic, ecological, social, and economic points of view. Contributions from Latin America, the Caribbean, Africa,
Asia and the Pacific come from an international group of authors representing a variety of disciplines in the social
sciences. All who are concerned with social and economic development need to recognise the importance of circulation at
all levels of society and polity.
Creative Strategy Chris Bilton 2010-04-26 People tend to think of creativity and strategy as opposites. This book
argues that they are far more similar than we might expect. More than this, actively aligning creative and strategic
thinking in any enterprise can enable more effective innovation, entrepreneurship, leadership and organizing for the
future. By considering strategy as a creative process (and vice versa), the authors define ‘creative strategy’ as a
mindset which switches between opposing processes and characteristics, and which drives every aspect of the business.
The authors draw experiences and cases from across this false divide – from the music industry, sports, fashion,
Shakespearean theatre companies, creative and media organizations and dance, as well as what we might regard as more
mundane providers of mainstream products and services – to uncover the creative connections behind successful strategy.
“Creative Strategy is a talisman for those looking to take a new path” Matt Hardisty, Strategy Director, Mother
Advertising “It has been said that business is a hybrid of dancing and calculation – the former incorporating the
creative within a firm, the latter the strategic. Bilton and Cummings show how these apparently contradictory processes
can be integrated. Their insights about how firms can ‘create to strategize’ and ‘strategize to create’ are informative
for managers and management scholars alike.” Jay Barney, Professor and Chase Chair of Strategic Management, Fisher
College of Business, The Ohio State University “In today’s world, new thinking – creativity – is required to tackle
long-standing problems or address new opportunities. The trouble is few organizations understand how to foster and
apply creativity, at least in any consistent manner. This book provides new insights into just how that can be done. It
moves creativity from being just the occasional, and fortuitous, flash of inspiration, to being an embedded feature of
the way the organization is run.” Sir George Cox, Author of the Cox Review of Creativity in Business for HM Govt., Past
Chair of the Design Council
Quantum Systems, Channels, Information Alexander S. Holevo 2013-01-01 The subject of this book is theory of quantum
system presented from information science perspective. The central role is played by the concept of quantum channel and
its entropic and information characteristics. Quantum information theory gives a key to understanding elusive phenomena
of quantum world and provides a background for development of experimental techniques that enable measuring and
manipulation of individual quantum systems. This is important for the new efficient applications such as quantum
computing, communication and cryptography. Research in the field of quantum informatics, including quantum information
theory, is in progress in leading scientific centers throughout the world. This book gives an accessible, albeit
mathematically rigorous and self-contained introduction to quantum information theory, starting from primary structures
and leading to fundamental results and to exiting open problems.
Quantum Technology and Optimization Problems Sebastian Feld 2019-03-13 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings
of the First International Workshop on Quantum Technology and Optimization Problems, QTOP 2019, held in Munich,
Germany, in March 2019.The 18 full papers presented together with 1 keynote paper in this volume were carefully
reviewed and selected from 21 submissions. The papers are grouped in the following topical sections: analysis of
optimization problems; quantum gate algorithms; applications of quantum annealing; and foundations and quantum
technologies.
Linux TCP/IP Network Administration Scott Mann 2001 A thorough guide to Linux TCP/IP network adminstration examines the
major flavors of Linux; covers routing, file management, directory services, e-mail, security, and internetworking with
Samba; and provides implementation examples, troubleshooting tips, and much more. Original. (Advanced).
Heat Transfer XIII B. Sundén 2014-07-01 This book contains the proceedings of the thirteenth conference in the well
established series on Simulation and Experiments in Heat Transfer and its applications
The Complete Day Skipper Tom Cunliffe 2020-03-10 The Complete Day Skipper is a totally practical hands-on manual that
covers the RYA Day Skipper syllabus in a way that reflects a skipper's growing experience at sea, beginning with yacht
handling under power, moving on to boat husbandry and sailing skills, and from there to the realistic use of modern
electronic navigation systems. Eminently readable and very down to earth, this fully revised sixth edition has become
required reading for all skippers in their early years as well as more experienced sailors who choose not to venture
far afield. As one of Britain's best-known instructors and writers on seamanship, Tom Cunliffe provides just the right
blend of advice, instruction, inspiration and encouragement.
101 Life Skills Games for Children Bernie Badegruber 2005 "Collection of games aimed at enhancing children's selfawareness and social and emotional skills, helping them understand and deal with problems in daily interactions with
other children and adults"--Provided by publisher.
Stabilization and Structural Adjustment in Poland Henryk Kierzkowski 2013-04-15 The Solidarity-led government which
came into power in Poland in Autumn 1989 faced two enormous tasks. First, to stabilize an economy prone to
hyperflation. Second, to replace a crumbling command system in favour of a market mechanism, in a country whose market
institutions had been destroyed under forty years of communist rule. This book recounts the events of this period and
the course taken by the new government, and analyzes the significance of this for the transition process in Poland and
elsewhere.
Dibs in Search of Self Virginia Mae Axline 1964 Account of a deeply disturbed five-year-old's attempt to find his
identity and of his emergence from psychotherapy as a whole human being.
High Integrity Software John Gilbert Presslie Barnes 2003 This book provides an accessible introduction to the SPARK
programming language. Updated 'classic' that covers all of the new features of SPARK, including Object Oriented
Programming. The only book on the market that covers this important and robust programming language. CD-ROM contains
the main SPARK tools and additional manuals giving all the information needed to use SPARK in practice. Technology: The
SPARK language is aimed at writing reliable software that combines simplicity and rigour within a practical framework.
Because of this, many safety-critical, high integrity systems are developed using SPARK. User Level: Intermediate
Audience: Software engineers, programmers, technical leaders, software managers. Engineering companies in fields such
as avionics, railroads, medical instrumentation and automobiles. Academics giving MSc courses in Safety Critical
Systems Engineering, System Safety Engineering, Software Engineering. Author Biography: John Barnes is a veteran of the
computing industry. In 1977 he designed and implemented the RTL/2 programming language and was an original member of
the ADA programming language design team. He was founder and MD of Alsys Ltd from 1985 to 1991. Currently self
employed, John is the author of 'Programming in ADA' which has sold 150000 copies and been translated into 6 languages.
White Shroud Antanas Škėma 2018 Considered by many to be Lithuania's most important work of modernist fiction, this
novel tells the story of Antanas Garsva, an emigre poet working as an elevator operator in a large New York hotel in
the 1950s.
Hedging Currency Exposure Alastair Graham 2014-02-04 First Published in 2001. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor &
Francis, an informa company.
Engaging College Men Gar Kellom 2019-03-18 Engaging College Men is a ground-breaking collection of essays by mentors of
college men and high school boys on what works to increase their engagement as citizens and participants in the common
good. Sponsored by the Lilly Endowment, Engaging College Men presents a variety of programs at fourteen colleges and
universities and select high schools and reports on their widely differing ways of guiding men to vocational
discernment and a sense of purpose in life. As enrollments of men in college decline, this book is essential reading
for college services administrators, teachers, and counselors who are committed to involving males in academic life and

Digestive Disease Interventions Baljendra S. Kapoor 2018-03-29 Comprehensively covers the rich spectrum of radiologic
digestive disease interventions Greater understanding of gastrointestinal disease has resulted in an evolving array of
minimally invasive and noninvasive techniques. Significant advances have maximized patient comfort, improved clinical
outcomes, and minimized morbidity. Interventional radiologists are integral to the management of patients with a wide
range of digestive disorders, often providing a critical or sole therapeutic option. The field has evolved from a
procedure-based radiology subspecialty to a patient-based, clinical specialty working in concert with internists,
gastroenterologists, oncologists, and surgeons. Digestive Disease Interventions edited by Baljendra Kapoor and Jonathan
Lorenz fills an unmet need for a comprehensive resource covering interventional approaches. Throughout 30 succinct yet
comprehensive chapters, top experts detail image-guided gastrointestinal interventions. A full spectrum of pathologies
are encompassed — from benign refractory ascites and biliary strictures, to hepatocellular carcinoma,
cholangiocarcinoma, pancreatic cancer, and more. Key Features Management and treatment of portal hypertension including
disease knowledge, the use of shunts, and cutting-edge obliteration techniques Updates on recent advances and future
directions such as obesity and bariatric embolization and islet cell transplantation State-of-the-art management of
liver cancer: GI imaging, staging, ablation and embolization, liver transplants, and Y-90 Treatment of acute
cholecystitis, cholelithiasis, and choledocholithiasis 640 high quality illustrations and halftones elucidate
techniques This remarkable book is an invaluable resource for fellows, residents, and practitioners in the field of
interventional radiology. It will also benefit other medical and surgical subspecialists who treat patients with
digestive disorders.
Re-imagining Heritage Interpretation Dr Russell Staiff 2014-02-28 This book challenges traditional approaches to
heritage interpretation and offers an alternative theoretical architecture to the current research and practice.
Russell Staiff suggests that the dialogue between visitors and heritage places has been too focused on learning
outcomes, and so heritage interpretation has become dominated by psychology and educational theory, and over-reliant on
outdated thinking. Using his background as an art historian and experience teaching heritage and tourism courses,
Russell Staiff weaves personal observation with theory in an engaging and lively way. He recognizes that the 'digital
revolution' has changed forever the way that people interact with their environment and that a new approach is needed.
The Harmonisation of Product Liability Laws in Britain and Germany Jörg Finsinger 1992
Educating with Purpose Stephen Tierney 2020-07-10 In his second book, Tierney argues that the purpose of education must
move to the heart of the educational debate. Purpose will significantly influence what schools and the education system
as a whole will do next.
TARIC Commission of the European Communities 1991
Migration, Migration History, History Jan Lucassen 2005-01 During the last decade studies have indicated that migration
has been a normal, structural element of human societies throughout history. Progress in migration and settlement
studies under this new paradigm has been so substantial that a new state of the art is needed. This book presents a
reconsideration of current theoretical perspectives encompassing enlightened insights in diverging specialisms in the
field of migration history, such as slavery studies, ethnic history, macro-economic migration studies, and gypsy
studies. The seventeen essays in this volume, written by leading scholars in the field, collectively represent a
pioneering effort in migration and settlement studies. They address the problems of ongoing specialization (and hence
the need for synthesis) and the difficulties of integrating the consequences of this new paradigm into general
histories.
Social Work in Europe Charlotte Williams 2013-09-13 It is an acknowledged if not accepted fact that all European
societies are being fundamentally transformed, and indeed perceptively unsettled, by increased migrations across
nations and by the asserted presence of established minorities within their borders. The scale and speed at which these
transformations have taken place have brought in their wake considerable social impacts and no small measure of fear
and anxiety. Encounters with such diversity are part and parcel of the social work task, and learning how to negotiate
them should be a de facto aspect of the training and continuous professional development of social workers and other
social professions. However, the moral and political dimensions of the role, scope and nature of the social work task
in responding appropriately to these changed and changing realities are rather more contested. This volume addresses
many dimensions of the response to issues of race and ethnicity in social work practice in Europe. It extends the
debates on inter-cultural and race equality practice in social work through a stimulating and innovative collection of
contributions. This book was originally published as a special issue of the European Journal of Social Work.
A Continent Moving West? Richard Black 2010 Dit boek beschrijft de toename van migratie uit Oost-europese landen in de
periode van 2004-2007, na toetreding tot de EU. Het bevat nieuwe empirische 'casestudies' van migratiepatronen, zowel
gebaseerd op veldwerk als op de analyse van bestaande statistieken.
Internal Migration Alan A. Brown 2014-05-10 Internal Migration: A Comparative Perspective is the third in a series of
publications sponsored by the Committee on Comparative Urban Economics. This book highlights the integral migration in
several regions of the world and the problems in regions of varying levels of economic development, and with different
economic systems. This text is organized into five parts encompassing 24 chapters. The introductory part describes the
interactions between migration and socioeconomic development, along with the functions and dynamics of the migration
process. The next part explores the methodological aspects of migration, including the models, measurements, and
theoretical reflections of internal migration. Other parts discuss the effect of migration on regions and individuals.
These chapters also present some case studies of internal migration in the West and Eastern Europe. The demographic
effect of migration on an urban population, the ethnicity as a barrier to migration, and the influence of social and
geographical mobility on the stability of kinship systems are reviewed. The concluding part relates a comparative
disciplinary and systemic view of migration. This book will be of great value to economists, sociologists, and social
workers.
The Apple Grower Michael Phillips 2005 For decades fruit growers have sprayed their trees with toxic chemicals in an
attempt to control a range of insect and fungal pests. Yet it is possible to grow apples responsibly, by applying the
intuitive knowledge of our great-grandparents with the fruits of modern scientific research and innovation. Since The
Apple Grower first appeared in 1998, orchardist Michael Phillips has continued his research with apples, which have
been called "organic's final frontier." In this new edition of his widely acclaimed work, Phillips delves even deeper
into the mysteries of growing good fruit with minimal inputs. Some of the cuttingedge topics he explores include: The
use of kaolin clay as an effective strategy against curculio and borers, as well as its limitations Creating a diverse,
healthy orchard ecosystem through understory management of plants, nutrients, and beneficial microorganisms How to make
a small apple business viable by focusing on heritage and regional varieties, value-added products, and the "community
orchard" model The author's personal voice and clear-eyed advice have already made The Apple Grower a classic among
small-scale growers and home orchardists. In fact, anyone serious about succeeding with apples needs to have this
updated edition on their bookshelf.
New Directions in Urban–Rural Migration David L. Brown 2013-10-02 New Directions in Urban-Rural Migration: The
Population Turnaround in Rural America covers a wide-ranging treatment of urban-rural migration and population growth
in contemporary America. The book discusses the national and regional changes in internal migration and population
distribution; the regional diversity and complexity of economic structure in modern-day rural America; and the reasons
for the gap, or lag, between changed conditions and unchanged policy. The text also describes the turnaround's
implications for new models of migration; the economic framework for the turnaround; and the traditional concept of the
migrant as labor and the structural conditions within and between areas that fix the demand for labor. Migration trends
and consequences in rapidly growing areas, as well as data resources for population distribution research are also
considered. Sociologists and people involved in studying migration will find the book invaluable.
Monthly Index of Russian Accessions Library of Congress. Processing Dept 1955-04
Socialist Entrepreneurs Iván Szelényi 1988 Among the East European nations, Hungary has been noted in recent years for
permitting, even encouraging, family entrepreneurship in agriculture. In this highly empirical study, Ivan Szelenyi and
his collaborators explore this phenomenon, affording a rare view of the reemergence of private sector activity in a
socialist society, and offering new insights into the very origins of capitalism. In the years since the government
relaxed its policy of forced collectivization, approximately ten percent of rural Hungarian families have taken up
entrepreneurial opportunities in agriculture. Why they have chosen this course--and why ninety percent of family have
chosen to remain in proletarian or cadre positions--are central questions in Szelenyi's inquiry. The theory advocated
here is one of "interrupted embourgeoisement." Those people who, during the years of Stalinism, found occupations in
which they could successfully resist the dual pressures of proletarianization and cadrefication are the ones now able
to reenter the interrupted embourgeoisement trajectory. As a result, the communist "revolution from above" has been
challenged by a somewhat unexpected "revolution from below," in the process producing a socialist mixed economic system
that seems to be as different from Soviet--style communism as it is from Western capitalism. "This is a very, very
important work, combining rich primary research by Szelenyi and four colleagues with a major 'step toward a theory of
articulation of a state socialist mixed economy.' . . . Using surveys from 1972-73 and 1982-84, the authors traced life
histories to identify variables that showed why families responded differently to proletarianization, formation of a
new working class, or embourgeoisement."--World Development
Lowriders to the Center of the Earth Cathy Camper 2016-07-05 The lovable trio from the acclaimed Lowriders in Space are
back! Lupe Impala, Elirio Malaria, and El Chavo Octopus are living their dream at last. They're the proud owners of
their very own garage. But when their beloved cat Genie goes missing, they need to do everything they can to find him.
Little do they know the trail will lead them to the realm of Mictlantecuhtli, the Aztec god of the Underworld, who is
keeping Genie prisoner! With cool Spanish phrases on every page, a glossary of terms, and an action-packed plot that
sneaks in science as well as Aztec lore, Lowriders to the Center of the Earth is a linguistic and visual delight. ¡Que
suave!
Causes and Consequences of Migration in Central and Eastern Europe Ewa Jażwińska-Motylska 1996
Circulation in Population Movement (Routledge Revivals) Murray Chapman 2013-09-05 First published in 1985, this
collection of essays deals with processes of population movement and how they have operated over time. It is also about
people: Melanesian’s who number some five million and inhabit the region stretching from the Indonesian province of
Irian Jaya to the Independent State of Fiji. Standard work on Movement in third world societies has emphasized
migration, involving a shift in residence from one domicile to another, at the expense of the interchange of people
between diverse places and different circumstances. Many moves, as from villages and towns, are circulatory: they begin
at, go away from, but ultimately end in the same dwelling place and community. This book focuses on the full range of
territorial mobility, especially circulation, and its meanings for the people involved. This volume brings together
indigenous scholars, foreign field researchers, and international authorities from many of the social sciences:
anthropology, demography, economics, geography and sociology. It presents a set of multicultural statements about the
mobility of particular peoples within a region of the third world. This collection about specifically Melanesian issues
aims to stimulate broader visions among population scholars, and it underlines the pressing need for more theoretical
and empirical work on a volatile, yet neglected, category of population movement.
The Collapse of State Socialism Bartolomiej Kaminski 2014-07-14 Does the abrupt collapse of communist regimes in
Eastern Europe arise only from errors in implementing the policy of state socialism, leaving the concept itself still a
potentially valid one? Bartlomiej Kaminski argues to the contrary: state socialism is a fundamentally defective idea
that was well carried out, enabling it to exist until its accumulated shortcomings made its survival extremely
difficult. How did the flawed state-socialist system endure for so long? Why is it failing now? In answering these
questions, Kaminski, who is both an economist and a political analyst, proposes a general theory and then applies it to
the case of Poland. Contending that the breakdown of state socialism results from symbiosis of the state and the
economy, the book describes how communist governments searched for tools that would replace the market mechanism and
the rule of law. Doomed in advance by the absence of autonomy and competition, this search generated new crises by
undermining the state's capacity to suppress individual interests and to direct the economy. Originally published in
1991. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again make available previously outof-print books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions preserve the original
texts of these important books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the
Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books
published by Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.
Monthly List of Russian Accessions Library of Congress. Processing Department 1955-04
Microsoft Encyclopedia of Networking Mitch Tulloch 2002 Tulloch provides A-Z detail about Microsoft networking
technologies with the accuracy and expertise of those who know these products best-Microsoft itself. Along with
critical coverage of Microsoft Windows NT(r) and BackOffice(r) resources, this reference also enumerates third-party
products and general networking terminology-providing comprehensive network-related information for all IT
professionals.
Migration Into Rural Areas Paul Boyle 1998-06-29 This innovative book brings together the world's leading scholars of
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